A TR
wratera W sifidar 7.fz.a7-1
faga waw, et Wiz, ¢ feeet-110001
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
5 j Eﬂﬂ ) O/o The Chief Engineer, NDZ-1

Central Public Works Department
Anurag Khare Vidyut Bhawan, Shankar Market, New Delhi-11009

Chief Engineer (NDZ-1)  ph.: 011-23412662, 23414046 (O) Fax: 23413663, E-mai] : cendz] @nic.in

D.0. No. PW-556(W)/EE(P)/NDZ-1

/2025//s55 7,
Dated : 29/7¢/252C

Letter of Appreciation

It is a matter of immense pleasure that Dr. Sheetal Singh, Head, Lal Bahadur
Shastri Memorial, 1-Motilal Nehru Place, New Delhi vide his letter dated
21.05.2025 (copy enclosed), has conveyed his appreciation to CPWD for

providing prompt & best possible technical solutions and timely completion of
works in Lal Bahadur Shastri Memorial, New Delhi.

Iwish to congratulate you for your keen involvement, sincerity and commitment

in discharge of duties, which brought good name to you as well as to the
Department.

1 am sure that you will keep it up and continue with even more better
performance in future,

I'wish you all success in your future endeavours.
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